From: Anna Menanno

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: HB 2027
Date: Sunday, May 07, 2017 8:45:07 PM

| oppose this bill because it's not been given careful scrutiny and is actually set up by property owners near the
proposed bridge. By opposing this bill Bend Parks and Rec can work to keep more cars off the roads and allow us
SW Bend hikers to walk across the Deschutes River to access trails and hiking. Please oppose house bill 2027.
Thank you Anna Menanno Bend OR
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